
From:                              Jaymin Bhatt 
Sent:                               Sunday, 22 December 2013 11:58 PM
To:                                   Standard Consultation
Subject:                          Consultation registration standard
 

Dear sir/madam,

I am writing to support that english exam should be eliminated from the physiotherapy general registration process.

Despite of being overseas qualified, most of the candidates have completed their higher qualification (Master of
physiotherapy - 6 years ) in english medium.

English exam like OET or IELTS are one of the barrier to get through physiotherapy registration in Australia even
though our english speaking and writing competency is good.

I strongly agree with AHPRA to check criminal history for every person who ever seeking to get registration.

Kindly consider my request to eliminate english exam.

Thank you

Jaymin bhatt




